
What's Happening

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

Matthew Martin, from the Facilities Operations Team at Campus Kilpatrick was
nominated by General Services Manager Tammy Wilson for March 2022 Employee of
the month for his “willingness to go above and beyond his regular duties when asked to
go outside his class and his willingness to volunteer his time to ensure the job is
completed.”  Congratulations to Matthew Martin!

CELEBRATE "ARTS MONTH" 
SEE YOUTH DESIGNED MURALS AT CENTRAL JUVENILE HALL

In honor of the Los Angeles Board of Supervisors declaring April as “Arts
Month,” the Los Angeles County Probation Department invites you to
enjoy a few murals designed and painted in collaboration with the youth
and Los Angeles artists. 

The murals are at Central Juvenile Hall, and the project was an ongoing
effort to bring art to justice-involved youth. 

Art allows youths to express themselves and assist in connecting with
the staff and each other. Some of the artists that worked with the youth
include Norma Montoya, Michael Massenburg, and Heriberto
Luna.

Find out more about other Probation Department
news and stories 

in the March Probation Newsletter! 
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Matthew Martin

On April 6, 2022, Lynnea Lombardo was involved in a vehicular accident with a drunk
driver. The first person on the scene was off-duty DPO Hector Casas. Mr. Casas
assisted Ms. Lombardo and her two children as well as the injured driver in the other
vehicle. “He directed traffic, called for back-up, kept me and my children safe, [and]
comforted us when EMS arrived,” said Ms. Lombardo. “He even stayed with us until the
very end after the investigation was over. He was our angel that day and I am forever
grateful for his professionalism and kindness.” Ms. Lombardo concluded her note with a
thought from her heart, “He will stay in out thoughts and prayers forever. He is our
hero.”

DPO Hector Casas

Thank you to DPO Hector Casas. We are proud that you have chosen to share your
professional life with the Los Angeles County Probation Department.
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